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WELWYN HATFIELD COUNCIL 
COUNCIL MEETING – 1 FEBRUARY 2021 
 
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE NO. 15 QUESTIONS – QUESTIONS BY 
MEMBERS  
 
Notice of the following questions has been received in accordance with Council 
Procedure Rule No 15:- 
 
 
1. Question to the Leader from Councillor Max Holloway 
 

“On the matter of forthcoming local elections, in order to reassure the public, can 
the leader describe some of the measures being recommended to Councils in 
order to make the 50+ polling stations Covid Secure in Welwyn Hatfield?” 
 
 

2. Question to the Leader from Councillor Kieran Thorpe 
 
“Does the leader agree with me that given the severity of Coronavirus in our area, 
that it was entirely right for political parties to suspend campaigning activities, 
including leaflet deliveries to ensure the safety of residents and to safeguard 
efforts to drive down infection rates?” 
 
 

 


